
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 October 2016 

 

 

It is with great pleasure that I announce Mr. Antony Perkins as the new CEO of AAT, effective 31 October 
2016.   

Antony brings to AAT a wealth of industry experience having worked in the shipping, stevedoring, 
transport, logistics and rail industries since 1983. 

His most recent appointments have been Director of Business Development, Qube Ports & Bulk (2007 to 
2016), State Manager NSW & Old, Pacific National (2002 to 2007), NSW General Stevedoring Manager, 
Patrick (1997 to 2002) and prior to that, senior management/director roles at TNT and Perkins 
Shipping. 

The Board of AAT welcomes Antony and looks forward to working closely with him and the AAT 
management team. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Antony every success in this new role. 

Sincerely, 

 

Maurice James 

Chairman 

 


